
 

 

Vice Chair Report 
Tuesday, May 3, 2022   

 
 
➢ 2022 Maritime Conference May 2-3 – Although initially planned as a face to face in 

Moncton, with pandemic uncertainty, the decision was made to go virtual.  The 
conference is to be offered free to any CHES member.  Thanks, the conference 
committee and Events Management for pulling together for our first virtual conference. 

➢ CHES Maritime Conference 2023 – A spring conference is being planned for April 30-
May 2 at the Delta Beausejour in Moncton, NB.  More details to come. 

➢ Rescheduling of the Halifax National conference – this conference is rescheduled to 
September 8-10, 2024.  The venues have been rebooked for these dates. 

➢ Fall education session – hoping to be able to offer this program in November. Stay tuned 
for details.   

➢ Per Paache Bursary – will be online shortly – Closing date is June 30th 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Robert Barss 
Executive Vice Chair- CHES Maritime 

 
 

 
 

 
 


